
 
 

Attention DNR Timber Purchasers 
 
JULY 2024 TIMBER AUCTION UPDATE #2— 7/11/2024 

July 2024 

The following information will be sent out as a marketing update, included in the advertised sale packet, posted 
outside of the Northwest Region office, and read again prior to opening bids on the sale: We will also be 
offering an opportunity prior to opening bids to remove your bids if this is new information.  
 
The Legacy Forest Defense Coalition has appealed the Board of Natural Resources approval of the “Stilly 
Revisited” timber sale (Agreement No. 30-93860) to Snohomish Superior Court. To ensure this information 
reaches perspective bidders, we will allow a 2-minute opportunity to remove any submitted bids for “Stilly 
Revisited” timber sale before opening the envelopes. Effective 7/10/2024 

 

All e-mail auction updates are listed on the right column of the webpage of the month’s timber sales. 

Subscribe here if you would like to be notified about updates/changes in proposed DNR timber sales. Unsubscribe 

www.dnr.wa.gov  
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